
   

 

 

Early Years    

Lakenheath Primary School 

Open Afternoon  

   Is your child due to start school in September 2025? 

Were they born between 

1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021? 

Then come along to our 

                           Early Years Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 6th November 2024 

4-5pm  

 Have a tour of the setting 

 Meet the staff 

 Opportunity to ask any questions you may have 

 

For more information contact the school on 01842 860256 


